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Minutes of the CGLMC Ltd Tournament Sub-Committee Meeting  
Held in Boardroom on 2nd November 2021 

 

Present: L Gordon (Tournament Convenor), Colin Yule (Chairman), I Frier (Vice-Chairman), K 
Daly 

In Attendance:  K McNicoll (PGA Head Professional), M Wells (Chief Executive), Stuart Milne 
(PGA Teaching Professional) 

 

Meeting began at 1740 hours. 

 

1. Apologies:  

A McArtney 

 

2. Declaration of Interest 

There were none. 

 

3. Decision Papers 

3.1 Tournament Pricing 2022 

The Tournament Convenor introduced the Tournament Pricing paper and each open 
tournament entry fee for 2022 was reviewed.  

A Trustee asked for a discussion on the increase of the seniors open event to be in line with 
a local course. Agreement was made to keep pricing the same based on the green fee rates 
of the Burnside Course vs other local course.  

 

The sub- committee agreed on the proposed pricing within the decision and agreed to 
recommend to the full board for approval. 

 

4. Tournament Recap 2021 

The Head Professional led the discussion of the tournament recap for the year and 
highlighted the successful changes to Season Ticket Holders competitions and how the new 
World Handicap System supported these changes. He also highlighted how it aligns with the 
CGL core value of inclusivity. 
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The Chief Executive spoke about the first successful 10-Hole Championship and suggested 
how the prize could grow year on year making it a larger event. This could possibly be done 
through our sponsorship partners for the event, John Deere.  

 

5. Open Discussion Tournaments 2021 

The Head Professional asked the committee if there was any further points or feedback they 
had heard from their respective clubs or other Season Ticket Holders regarding tournaments 
in 2021. It was agreed that all feedback had been positive.  

 

6. Any Other Competent Business 

Craws Nest Tassie 

A trustee asked for a brief update on the Craws Nest Tassie entry that was scheduled for 1st 
November 2021. The Head Professional explained that due to an unforeseen server problem 
with tournament provider GolfBox, The Tassie entry was delayed until Monday 8th 
November. Potential competitors were informed and there was minimal negative feedback 
via social media and email. 

 

European Tour Challenge  

The Chief Executive discussed the opportunity of CGL hosting a European Tour Challenge 
tour event in 2023 that would be hosted and supported by Paul Lawrie. The committee 
discussed that the proposition would have to be end of season event due to nature of 
Championship Course bookings throughout the Summer season. The Chief Executive asked 
this point to be left with Tournament Committee to provide recommendations for the next 
scheduled meeting.  

 

 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 1820 hours. 

 

 

 


